
STATE OF VERMONT 
VERMONT BOARD OF MEDICAL PRACTICE 

LICENSING MATTER 

Anesthesiologist Assistant Certification of LAUREN FELTZ, AA-C 

APPROVED AND ORDERED: 

As to Lauren Feltz, AA-C’s request for relief from the conditions on their certification related to 

their reentry program. 

Signed on Behalf of the Vermont Board of Medical Practice: 

By: 
Sarah McClain  
Chair  
Vermont Board of Medical Practice 

Vote documented in the Vermont Board of Medical Practice 
meeting minutes, dated  11/02/2022

Dated 11/02/2022


